
 

 

 
 
October 22, 2015 
 
TO:  Susan Kalter, Chairperson, Academic Senate 
 
FROM:  Denise Wilson, Chair, Graduate Curriculum Committee  
 
RE: Executive Summary – Proposal from Communication Sciences and Disorders to Delete the 

Bilingual Speech-Language Pathology Sequence from the M.A./M.S. in Speech Language 
Pathology 

 
The Graduate Curriculum Committee approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate review the attached 
proposal for deletion of the Bilingual Speech-Language Pathology Sequence from the M.A./M.S. in Speech 
Language Pathology. 
 
The Department of Communication Sciences and Disorders indicated that there has been very little activity 
in this sequence for four years and those admitted into the sequence have opted to drop it, therefore they 
have never had a student graduate with this sequence. The proposal has been reviewed and approved by the 
Department of Communication Sciences and Disorders Curriculum Committee and the College of Arts and 
Sciences Curriculum Committee. There are currently no students enrolled in the program and the courses 
within the sequence do not rely on current faculty. 
 
The Graduate Curriculum Committee supports the proposal for deletion of the Bilingual Speech-Language 
Pathology Sequence from the M.A./M.S. in Speech Language Pathology 
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